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FALL IN HARPSWELL  IN THIS ISSUE 

“Our Journey Together” 

November is our month for speaking of 
“stewardship” here at Elijah Kellogg Church. 
Not that stewardship is something to talk 
about just once a year. Indeed, the proper 
and faithful stewardship of all that God has 
given us is something that we’re called to live 
out every day, in every month of every year. 

This year’s stewardship campaign is titled 
“Our Journey Together,” and during the 
month of November, we’ll take several 
journeys together. The first, a personal 
journey, is one we’ll take with Zacchaeus, a 
tax collector whom Jesus calls on His way to 
Jerusalem (Luke 19: 1-10). Jesus asks 
Zacchaeus to have supper with Him, and in 
their sharing hospitality, Zacchaeus moves 
from a life of taking and keeping, to a life of 
giving and sharing. 

In the weeks that follow, we’ll journey with 
the Apostle Paul’s Corinthian congregation 
(Second Corinthians 8 and 9). We’ll journey 
with them as they move from living for 
themselves, to living for the Lord; from 
giving out of duty, to giving from delight, and 
from giving to “thanksgiving” for all God’s 
blessings come to them. 

 

Along the way, we’ll read some wonderful 
promises from Scripture: That “one who 
sows bountifully will also reap bountifully.” 
That “God is able to provide you with every 
blessing in abundance, so that by always 
having enough of everything, you may share 
abundantly in every good work.” And that 
“you will be enriched in every way for your 
great generosity… for the rendering of this 
ministry not only supplies the needs of the 
saints, but also overflows with many 
thanksgivings to God.” 

Giving is a ministry. Our giving of our 
ourselves, our time, our talents and 
resources, is equal to, and expression of, the 
faith and hope and love we have for God and 
for each other. 

Paul writes this to his Corinthian 
congregation, “As you excel in everything – 
in faith, in speech, in knowledge, in 
eagerness and love – so I want you also to 
excel in the grace of giving.” 

I hope you will agree with me… that God has 
been very good to us in this past year. And 
that you, as a congregation, have excelled in 
the grace of your giving. I thank you all for 
your generous support of our church and its 
many ministries.  And with you, I look 
forward to “our journey together” – toward 
the future God has planned for us. 

Grace and Peace, 

John 

 

 

Dollhouse Raffle November 2nd- 
Ticket sales end soon! $5 each or 
$25 for 6 tickets. Drawing during 
the Christmas by the Sea Fair! 

 

 

Brown Bag Lunch – Kellogg Church 
Website & more! 
Allan Tucker will be presenting information on the 
church’s new website, how to use it, what you will find 
and plans for its future! Read more in this newsletter. 

Soundings 
By Rev. John Carson 
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The Board of Missions met for its regular 
meeting on Friday, October 11th at 9am.   

With $741.16, we were able to disburse 
only $700 to our proscribed list of those 
organizations that we annually support.  
We only have two months left in our 
fiscal year to complete our obligations, 
but we have done well with our 
budgeting and should be meeting all of 
the needs by years end.  The Food Bank 
donations are up and we are all 
heartened by the response. 
 
Bill Corkhill reported that for the Oct, 7th 
report for the Food Bank, we had 
donations of 20 pounds of food goods 
and $47.00 in cash!    
 
Please keep up the good work and 
thanks to all. 
 
Kay Greenwood, Chair 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Committee Members:                 
Blee Horton, Jerry Maranda, Ellie 

Patterson, June Phinney, Rollie Weeman 
 

DISBURSEMENTS 

Opportunity for Alliance (heating 
assistance for Cumberland 
County)…………………………….….$300 

Family Crisis in Portland……….…$200 

Tri County Literacy………………...$200 

Total…………………………………….$700 

 

 

 

At the Roll Call Meeting in 2012 Moderator Ned Pierce issued a 
challenge to the church to end 2012 with a surplus in the 
Operating Account. As you know we did end up with a $4,000 
surplus.  We have been requested to do this again this year.  
Each month I will provide the month-end figures of 2013 for 
comparison with the month-end figures of 2012.  With 
everyone’s help we can accomplish our goal again this year. 

 

 September 2012  September 2013 

Income  $123, 931  $134, 387 

Expense  $141, 857  $139, 170 

Surplus/Deficit  ($17,926)  ($4,783) 

  

Board of Missions 
By Kay Greenwood, Chair 

Moderator’s Challenge 
Submitted by Dave Luce 
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DID YOU KNOW?       ( FROM WWW.CHURCHWORLDSERVICE.ORG) 
 

Millions of People in the World who are Hungry  

925millions 
A child dies from hungry related causes every  

5 seconds 
Number in millions of refugee and asylum seekers in the world  

13.6 millions 
Number of people who lack access to proper drinking water in the 
world 

 

1 billion 

People who die from malaria in the world (mostly infant, youth and 
woman in Africa) 

 

850,000 people 
Children in the U.S. who live with the daily threat of hunger  

16.7 million 
 

 

 

.  

 

Faith & Family 
By Denise Perry, Christian Education Director 

 

YOUTH PROGRAMS  

Sunday School is underway and going smoothly. For those of you that are interested in seeing our new curriculum, there 
are samples on the Christian Education bulletin board in the hallway.  And don’t forget – you are always welcome to join us 
one Sunday!  

On December 24
th

 at the 4pm Christmas Eve Family Service we will be putting on a pageant.  As we begin to plan for this 
eventful service, we need to know who is interested in taking a part.  Will you be home and attending the service?  Will you 
have guests visiting during the holiday who might like to take part?  Please let Denise Perry know if you would like to help 
with this service and which children would like to take part.   

Youth Choir, under the leadership of Wendy McClenahan and Vicky Packard, will begin practices on Sundays from 11:15-
11:45 starting November 3

rd
.  Their first performance will be Music Sunday on December 22

nd
.  If you know a child who 

would be interested in this singing ministry, please tell him or her about our practices on Sundays.   

Middle School Youth Group has yet to begin.  We are still looking for leadership for this group. Taking in consideration 
sporting and school schedules, it seems like Sunday evenings might work best for this group to meet.  If you have any 
interest in leading this group or helping with this ministry, please contact Denise Perry. 

High School Youth Group is meeting every Wednesday from 5-7pm under the leadership of Jenny Merriam and Caroline 
Daniels.  Currently there are 8 high school students in this group.  If you know of a high school student who might be 
interested in joining this youth ministry, please tell them about our Wednesday evening meetings.  

Find it in your heart to join us as we lead our children in faith. 

With Blessings, 

Denise Perry 
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SAVE A TREE!!!  Want to receive 
this monthly newsletter via email? 

Send your request to 
cindy@elijahkelloggchurch.org 

and we’ll add you to the email list! 

 

 

 

You can also view the monthly 
newsletter at our website – 

www.elijahkellogchurch.org! 

 

 

 

ORDER YOUR PIES!             

Support Family Ministries & 
Missions Projects…order your 
Thanksgiving pies…only $ 12 

each (pumpkin, pecan or apple!) 
Forms in Fellowship Hall! 

 

Family Ministries & Missions 
Projects 
By Denise Perry, Christian Education Director 

By the time this newsletter goes into print – Our 1
st

 Annual Trunk or Treat event 
would have been completed.  Please look on our bulletin board (and the website) to 
see photos of this fun community event.  

Our October Family Night was a huge success.  23 people gathered to roll beeswax 
into candles and pull taffy.  It was a wonderful social gathering.  The candles and taffy 
that was made will be for sale at the Holiday Fair, November 2

nd
.  All the proceeds will 

go towards our fall mission – Church World Service Blanket+ Project.  Come see us 
at the fair and help support this important mission. 

Our November Family Night will be                                                    
Tuesday, November 26th from  5-7pm.   

We will be gathering to make pies for Thanksgiving.  For just $12 
you can have your pies ready for your Thanksgiving feast.  Order 

your apple, pumpkin, or pecan pie now AND join us for a fun evening 
of assembling those pies. Be on the lookout for the order form and 

donation requests in Fellowship Hall. 

Any proceeds from our sale of pies will benefit Church World Service Blanket+ 
Project. 

Our fall mission - Church World Service Blankets+ is underway through proceeds 
from our crafts and pies.  But there are more ways of supporting this mission.  During 
the month of November there will be envelops in each pew where you can make 
additional contributions to this fund.  I challenge each member of our congregation to 
give the gift of $5, the cost of a blanket!  Together if we raise $350 we can provide 70 
blankets for people displaced by a disaster.  But if we can raise $500 we can provide 
seed and tools for 30 families, enabling them to feed themselves and generate 
income!   

To learn more about this program, visit – 

 http://www.cwsglobal.org/get-involved/blankets-plus/ 

mailto:cindy@elijahkelloggchurch.org
http://www.elijahkellogchurch.org/
http://www.cwsglobal.org/get-involved/blankets-plus/


ELIJAH KELLOGG CHURCH, CONGREGATIONAL NEWSLETTER       5 

 

 

 

About Allen: 

Allen is a retired Bowdoin 
professor and is currently the 
Anne T. and Robert M. Bass 
Professor of Natural Sciences 
Emeritus for Programming 
Languages, Natural Language 
Processing, and Software Design 
at Bowdoin.  A former Fulbright 
lecturer, come and see how Allen 
has been spending his free time 
helping the church expand our 
reach through technology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November’s Brown Bag Lunch 
will feature our own Allen Tucker 
who will talk about Kellogg 
Church’s new web site. 

You’ll see both what it does now 
and what it might do in the 
future.  Allen will introduce you 
to navigating the site and 
finding useful information 
about current and future church 
activities. 

There will also be time to talk 
about how the site might be 
changed to better serve the 
church's mission.  If you haven't 
yet seen the web site, set your 
browser to    
http://elijahkelloggchurch.org 
and take a quick look around! 

Bring a sandwich and a friend 
and join us at noon on Tuesday, 
November 12

th
. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brown Bag Lunch – 
November 12 @Noon – 
elijahkellogchurch.org 
by  Bill Hunter 

BULLETIN/CALENDAR NOTES:  

Are you a reader or a greeter or a nursery helper this week?        
Check the calendar!   

PLEASE NOTE: NO THANKSGIVING SERVICE ON THRUSDAY, 
NOVEMBER 27th 

http://elijahkelloggchurch.org/
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From The Missions Committee –  

The Pine Tree Society is offering (2) 
two Christmas card designs in 2 
forms, flat or  folded.  

Order forms are on bulletin board in 
Fellowship Hall and envelopes are in 
the Mission’s mail box. Please check 
out these lovely cards and consider 
purchasing for your holiday needs. 
Cost is only $22.00 for 25 cards.  

You can also order on-line at 
www.pinetreesociety.org 

Thank you on behalf of the Missions 
Committee. 

  

Please join us for Harpswell 
Community Nursery School’s 

Sixth Annual Family Fun Day and 
Potluck 

When?    Saturday, November 9th    
4:30-7 p.m. 

Where?   Fellowship Hall at the Elijah 
Kellogg Church 

What?   4:30 Games and Crafts            
5:15   Music with Matt Loosigian      

6:00   Potluck Meal 

This evening is designed for parents 
to enjoy with their children.   

All HCNS families, past and present, 
and Kellogg Church members are 
warmly invited!  Bring a friend! 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Blessings to you and 
your family this   

Thanksgiving Season!!! 

 

            Planning Ahead… 

Deadline for December 2013 Newsletter 

will be Tuesday, November 19 , 2013. 

Weekly bulletin deadlines are the 

Wednesday, noon before that Sunday’s 
service. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

HCNS FAMILY FUN DAY – Saturday, Nov 9th           

4:30 - 7 pm 

Pine Tree Society’s 2013 Holiday 
Cards – Order NOW 

http://www.pinetreesociety.org/
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